SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION #1

For Zoning Administrator Agenda of:
May 21, 2020

e

Consent Agenda ltem No. C-2
Continued Hearing ltem

Public Hearing ltem

Department Report

Old Business

— ——— —
s et e X

Re: Humboldt's Dankest Special Permits
Record Number: PLN-2019-16124

Assessor Parcel Number: 081-061-004

515 Boy Scout Camp Road Myers Flat, CA

Atftached for the Zoning Administrator's record and review is the following supplementary
information item:;

1. Public comment (x 2). .




Yandell, Rodney

From: jennifer schwartz <flowjenx@yahoo.¢om>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:11 AM

To: Yandell, Rodney

Subject: Concerns

My name is Jennifer Schwartz and | own property in Myers Flat, 559 Boy Scout Camp Rd.

| have concerns regarding the projects at 515 and 540 Boy Scout Camp Rd.

First, the new owner trespassed on the private property next door to me (541) to dump soil. The trespassing created a
trail and now other people are irespassing on that property and cutting into my property.

Second, there is a squatter living next door to me (577) who would of been evicted by now if not for virus. He is
inconsiderate, loud, and has threatened and harassed me. He is now working at property 540. He is very loud over there
with his music and he drives by my place very aggressively.

I hope these new owners learn to respect the neighbors by not trespassing and not bringing in loud noises, and bad
people.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone




Yandell, Rodney

From: David White <thebody2925@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 7:44 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Cc: Yandell, Rodney

Subject: Zoning Administrator Meeting

5/19/2020  This is in regards to the letter we received from the Humboldt Co Zoning Administrator dated May 6th

2020. The applicant is requesting a "Special Permit for a reduction to the required 600 foot setback from public

lands”. The requests are for properties located at 515 Boy Scout Camp Rd and 540 Boy Scout Camp Road in Myers Flat,
CA. We request that the "Special Permits” be DENIED. This area used to be all family owned properties where you could
enjoy time with family and friends. With all the grows on the road now, the "Smell" is very overpowering as the plants
mature. It has created increased traffic on this private road which is in complete disrepair and nobody helps that maintain
it. We have had crushed rock brought in to help with holes and mud in front of our property, but it doesn't last with trucks
up and down the road all the time. | don't think regulations should be changed to allow plants closer to the road and other
peoples property. We have been property owners there for years and would like to see this rejected.

Than you, David and Pam White




